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OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER: BONAI DIVISION.

Phone / Fax — 06626-244434: E-mail
At- dfobonai@rediffmail.com

No._ FB0¢ /6F-(Mg.)Dt: OY 5 2017

To
M/s S.A Halim, S3H12,
Ground Floor-part-2 Kalinga Vihar,
Chhend, Rourkela-769015.
Sub:- Proposal for diversion of 5.888 ha. of DLC forest land (including
0.562 ha. of Safety Zone area) in village Oraghat by M/s Sayed
Abdul Halim.
X-Suh:- Site Inspection dt.2.12.2017
Ref: - 1. Proposal No.FP/OR/MIN/15807/2015 dt.16.3.2017
2. This Office Letter No.5968 dt.4.8.2017 & N0.8738 dt.10.11.2017.
3. This Office Letter No.9422 dt.30.11.2017.
Sir,

With reference to above, this is to inform you that during site
inspection of the above Project by the undersigned on 2,12.2017, it was seen that the ML
area, and area proposed for diversion, and the Safety Zone area have not been
demarcated in the field.

Hence, you are requested to comply the above deficiencies in addition
to the deficiencies intimated to you earlier vide this office Letter No.5968 dt.4.8.2017, so

that the diversion proposal can be forwarded to higher quarters.

Yours faithfully,

y. 13- Kras

Divisional Forest Officer,
@ Bonai Division.




